
--- On Wed, 11/13/13, Nahum Ward-Lev <thelevs@q.com> 
wrote:

> From: Nahum Ward-Lev <thelevs@q.com>
> Subject: CCLI Justice Award
> To: "Robb Hirsch" <ryhirsch@yahoo.com>
> Date: Wednesday, November 13, 2013, 1:43 PM
> Dear Robb,
> 
> I was deeply honored to receive the CCLI Justice Award last
> night.  Thank you for understanding and valuing my
> teaching at Beit Midrash, in the community and with young
> adults in the context of social justice.  That is
> indeed how I see it myself.  While I still do not feel
> fully deserving of the award, I do see our Beit Midrash
> becoming stronger by the week in the work of "bending the
> arc".  The CCLI award highlighted that for me and
> strengthens me in that effort.  I look forward to
> planning the spring workshop.  Let's talk soon about
> how to set that up.  I have some ideas, and some
> questions.
> 
> Deep thanks,
> Nahum
> 
> 
> 
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